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Dear Parliament 

It is greatly disturbing that I am forced to comment on proposed draconian laws around
 land clearing. 
I am horrified that land clearing laws will impact on law abiding citizens and the natural
 conservationists, farmers and graziers but when wholesale clearing of surburbia occurs
 there are no consequences applied. This must be addressed if you are serious about this
 short sighted proposal.
The current government is governing for a small narrow minded few who believe the lies
 and falsehoods about land clearing that are being promulgated. 
I invite you to actually come to rural areas and look with fresh unbiased eyes at the
 improvements land holders make to their land. We are not the vandals that many would
 have you believe. We value and care for the land and want to be here in the years to come
 and consequently we plan and manage conservatively and don't clear land
 indiscriminately. 
Please reconsider the clearing laws. 

Regards Kylie Slack  
Bachelor of Health Science, Master of Business, Master of Public Policy and Management,
 Graduate Diploma of Teaching and Learning, Certificate of Work Place Assessment and
 Learning and landowner Reid's Creek Gayndah. 
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